Volume 6, Issue 32 20 October 2017

HOLY FAMILY COLLEGE



40 Oxford Road, Parktown, 2193

Tel: 011 486 1104 Fax: 011 486 1017 Email: info@hfc.org.za

DIARY

1 November

High School exams begin

3 November

Helen Suzman Memorial event

4 December

High School Prize Giving

Reports to be handed out

6 December

End of Term 4

"There can be no keener revelation of a society's soul that the way in which it treats its children."

> Nelson Rolihlahla Mandela

HIGH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Wearing the uniform with pride

We are proud of our uniform and its history, and want all pupils to follow the school code and wear it with pride. Boys are required to be clean-shaven and all pupils should have neat hairstyles.

When we have sports activities, pupils must wear their Physical Education shorts and shirts. If pupils want to wear a tracksuit they must wear the official school tracksuit.

Exams

Exams will start in November. Pupils should start studying now. Encourage them to set aside time every day. If your child does stays late at school then ask them to use the study venue.

Safety at school

At Holy Family College we are committed to upholding our Child Safeguarding Policy. Every child must feel and be safe at school. No teacher, staff member or pupil may hit a child or demean any child. We take strong action against any form of sexual harassment at school.



Volume 6, Issue 32 20 October 2017

School closing time

The High School finishes at 14:00 (2 pm) every day this term.

Inter-House Athletics Day

Our athletes are competing today, and there is great excitement as they wait to see which House will win. There is also a Spirit Trophy for the House which shows the best spirit during the morning.

Helen Suzman Memorial Day

3 November 2017 marks the 100th anniversary of Helen Suzman's birth. As she was a pupil at this school, we are part of the Memorial Day which has been organised by the Helen Suzman Foundation and Beit Emanuel. Grade 11 pupils from other schools in Johannesburg will join us for a talk, debates around democracy and youth, a commemorative service and lunch.

Facebook

Please 'like' our public Facebook page: Holy Family College - Parktown. This page is for anyone interested in the school.



Internet sponsored by:

